
August 3, 2021 

From 

Karen Chapman  

To  

Mary-Lynne Bernald 

Message  

  

Drone Safety Awareness Week 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello Chairwoman! 
  
Please see below for the SCSCRT’s awareness. 
  
Best, 
Karen 
Rep. Eshoo 
  
Good morning, 
  
This email is sent to staff members of the Arizona, California, Hawaii, and Nevada Congressional 
delegates on behalf of Raquel Girvin, Regional Administrator, Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), 
Western-Pacific Region.   
  
In the spirit of continued communication and to keep you informed about aviation matters within 
the region, we wanted to make sure you were aware of the upcoming Drone Safety Awareness 
Week.  We are also seeking your assistance in promoting the FAA’s National Drone Safety 
Awareness Week.   This is the third year for this annual event, which will be 100% virtual again this 
year and occurs September 13-19, 2021.   Please pass this along or share it with any of your 
constituents who might be interested in or could benefit from drone safety education and 
information. 
  
Please visit the event’s website for more information about how you or your constituents can 
participate: 
  
https://www.faa.gov/uas/resources/events_calendar/drone_safety_awareness/ 
  
The site provides a calendar for the week showing each day’s currently planned events, information 
on registering your event, and graphics/logos available for your use.  Please give consideration to 
hosting or participating in a drone safety awareness event during this week!   
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